
Muscogee County School District would like to present a proposal to the Reclassification 
Committee: 

Proposal to change by-law 4.23, item “b” on page 40 to read “Every student attending a 
school from outside of that school’s district-assigned attendance zone shall be counted 
as one and a half (1.5) students when it comes to calculating that school’s 
Reclassification Student Count.” 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jeff Battles 

 


